
                                                                                        

 TCS/GEN/045/2025-26                                                                                                                01-10-2025                                                                                                                                  

                                                                       C I R C U LA R 

VALUE OF THE MONTH: EMPATHY العطف 
SUBJECT: WORLD FOOD DAY – 2025-26 

  
 

 

Dear Parent,  

Greetings from The Central School Dubai! 

In line with the ‘year of community,’ our TCS kindergarten will be observing World Food Day 

on Thursday, 16th October 2025. 

This is a wonderful opportunity our students to learn about kindness, gratitude and showing respect 

towards our school’s support staff, who play an important role in our daily lives. To mark this day, 

we request each child to bring a food item to share with them. 

The specific food item to be sent will be communicated separately by the respective class teachers. 

We look forward to your support and cooperation in making this activity a meaningful and 

enriching experience for our students. 

Thank you for nurturing values of empathy and gratitude in our children. 

 

Warm regards, 

 

PRINCIPAL 


